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Dear Mr. Ferroggiaro:

This is a final response to your 3 September 2002 Freedom of
Information Act (FOIA) request for records pertaining to the CIA’s
implementation of US Attorney General Ashcroft’s 12 October 2001
memorandum on the Freedom of Information Act. Your request was
processed in accordance with the FOIA, 5 U.S.C. § 552, as amended, and the
CIA Information Act, 50 U.S.C. § 431. Our processing included a search for
records as described in our acceptance letter that were in existence as of and
through the date of that letter, 5 September 2002.

We have completed a thorough search for records responsive to your
request and have located the document enclosed that we have determined can
be released to you in its entirety.

We appreciate your patience while we processed this request.

Sincerely,

Al

Kathryn I. Dyer
Information and Privacy Coordinator

Enclosure




